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28 May 2010

Mr Michael Carter
Executive General Manager
QR Network Pty Ltd

GPO Box 1429

Brisbane QLD 4001

Dear Mr Carter

Final Approval

QR Network’s Draft Amending Access Undertaking — Extension of Termination Date

On 20 April 2010, the Queensland Competition Authority (the Authority) received from QR Network
Pty Ltd a draft amending access undertaking (DAAU) which sought to extend the termination date of

the 2008 access undertaking from 31 May 2010 to 30 June 2010.

The Authority did not receive any comments on the DAAU from stakeholders.

On 20 May 2010, the Authority approved the DAAU. Accordingly, the 2008 access undertaking now

terminates on 30 June 2010.

Copies of the Authority’s final decision and related documents are available on the Authority’s

website at http://www.qca.org.au.

Yours sincerely

EJ Hall
Chief Executive

Level 19, 12 Creek Street Brisbane Queensland
+PO Box 2257 Brisbane Queensland Australia 4001 Telephone (07) 3222

0555
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3222 0599






